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I am opposed to making in-person voting on the date of an election the standard 

method for conducting an election. I believe that in-person voting marginalizes and 

discriminates against various segments of the population, and restricts democracy. 

Meanwhile, the State of Oregon and the many other jurisdictions that have made vote 

by mail the standard method for conducting an election have done so for many years 

without jeopardizing the integrity of a single election. I would encourage those who 

support this legislation to produce evidence to the contrary.  


